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11th October 2023 
 

Dear Parent and Carers 
                                 
Year 2 visit to Peterborough Museum – Tuesday 30th January 2024 
 

As part of our Doctors and Nurses topic, we have arranged for the children in Year 2 to go to Peterborough 
Museum on Tuesday 30th January. There will be an ‘Operating Theatre’ exhibition. It will be a whole day visit which 
will explore a number of different areas. These include the Changing Lives Gallery, helping the hospital cook and 
craft sessions. It should prove to be an exciting and informative day. 
 

We will leave school at approximately 9.30am, and will later arrive back to school at approximately 2.30pm. As we 
will be there for most of the day, your child will need to bring a pack lunch or school can provide a pack lunch. 
Please can you complete this form to indicate if your child will need a school pack lunch. 
https://forms.office.com/e/ud1b8DBCz8  
 
 We will also be taking our school fruit snack with us, so you do not need to send any food with your child.  Children 
can bring their school water bottles in a rucksack or backpack as normal. 
 

The cost of the trip is £17.00 per child. Please make payments via ParentPay by Friday 20th January 2024. If you 
have forgotten your log in details, please contact the office, who will be happy to help. While this is a voluntary 
contribution, should enough support not be forthcoming, we reserve the right to cancel the visit. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs P Martin   Miss L Mitchell   
 

Class Teacher Class Teacher 
 

 

 
 

Atherstone Avenue 
Peterborough 
PE3 9UG 
Tel: 01733 264340 
 
 
 

 
 

Head Teacher:  Miss E Anderson 
              Deputy Head: Mrs P Jeremaes 
                     Deputy Head:  Mrs N Oxer 
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